
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
                 PR.  No.307/2023 

 
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR THE SUBMISSION  

OF FINANCIAL STATEMENTS  

The Ghana Stock Exchange announces for the information of the general investing public 
that Goil PLC (GOIL) has been granted an extension to submit its Unaudited Financial 
Statements for the second quarter ending June 30, 2023, by August 11, 2023. 

Goil has indicated that they were unable to submit their financial statements due to the 
temporary absence of their signatories. 

It is against this background that the date for filing the 2023 Unaudited Financial 
Statements for the second quarter has been extended. 

 

Issued in Accra, this 2nd  
Day of August 2023 
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Distribution: 
1. All LDMs  
2. General Public  
3. Listed Companies  
4. Registrars  
5. Custodians  
6. Central Securities Depository  
7. Securities and Exchange Commission  
8. GSE Council Members  
9. GSE Notice Board 
 
For enquiries, contact: 
Head of Listing, GSE on 0302 669908, 669914, 669935 
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